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It is with great sadness that we write to inform you of the passing of Dr. Daniela Parolaro
earlier today.  The ICRS extends its deepest sympathy and condolences to Daniela’s family,
and to all her colleagues, collaborators and friends, both within the Society and beyond.
 
  Daniela was a wonderful scientist, a mentor to so many people, and an outstanding
contributor to the ICRS over many years.  In 2019, we presented to her one of our highest
honors – the ICRS Mechoulam Award – in recognition of her outstanding lifetime of contributions
to cannabinoid research.  
 
  Daniela had a great many friends within the Society, and was held in the highest esteem. 
She will be missed very much.  Her legacy of high quality science, mentorship, kindness
and friendship will endure long into the future.
 
 

Sincerely,
 

 
  Dr. David Finn

  ICRS President

 
  Dr. Mel Kelly

  ICRS Executive Director

 
  Dr. Jason Schechter

  ICRS Managing Director
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